
From: Hope Walker <hope@scgop.com>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/27/2017 4:16:18 PM
Subject: Re: County Convention Dates

Hey Hayden,

I just shared a "working document" with all the details for precinct reorg and county conventions - 
please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks!

Hope

On Mon, Feb 27, 2017 at 2:21 PM, Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Hope,

 

I just wanted to touch base with you again about the County Convention’s dates. I was hoping I 
could get whatever information you have regarding the conventions. I have been contacted by a 
few county parties already and need to know what options are out there before I respond to their 
requests.

 

Thanks for your help.

 

 

Hayden Grooms

Director of External Affairs

Office of Lt. Governor

(803) 734-0107

 

-- 

Hope Walker
 
Executive Director
The South Carolina Republican Party  
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